
Do you interact with the public on a regular basis? 
If so, this workshop is for you! 

At this soft- skill training session, you’ll learn how to be a welcoming team 
member who has a positive impact on the culture and climate of your school 
and district. You’ll review and positively impact safety procedures for the 
workplace, and you’ll also uncover and discuss unconscious bias.

Date:  	 Wednesday,  August 2 from 9–11:30am (In Person at the ROE)
		  or
		  Thursday,  August 3 from 5–7:30pm (Via Zoom)

meeting and greeting the public like a

August 2, 9–11:30am   and   August 3, 5–7:30pm

REGISTER

https://register.dupageroe.org/Public/CourseDetails.aspx?XParm=LGJiRT6kwPueLn%2bn1l4Y81sCwYX5uYa5zN6N9mmUKegWFuSL2Ozy9BQPJO0KoqYwauQSGacR%2f4q8uQB5UYvNDIy9a2Oe6Nl7eU8TC4HtgNcGdY0ppzzfA%2bxY69NfbPZm

